
Stewardship Sub-Committee 
Report 

Wednesday April 27, 2022 
 
Location: Zoom 
6:30pm 
 
Present: K. Waud, T. Regnier, B. Vazquez, J. Hunten; L. Dent, K. Gonyou 
Regrets: M. Whalley, M. Bloxam 
 
Agenda Items 

1. Request for Designation: 514 Pall Mall Street 
K. Gonyou circulated a draft Statement of Cultural Heritage Value or Interest for 
review and discussion purposes. The Stewardship Sub-Committee provided 
comments for revision. K. Gonyou noted on-going consultation with the property 
owners working towards designation. 
 

2. Demolition Request for Heritage Listed Property at 180 Simcoe Street 
The Stewardship Sub-Committee received and reviewed the Heritage Impact 
Assessment (MHBC) for the heritage listed property at 180 Simcoe Street.  
 
Motion: The Stewardship Sub-Committee recommends that the property at 180 
Simcoe Street be removed from the Register of Cultural Heritage Resources. 
Moved: T. Regnier; Seconded: J. Hunten. Passed. 
 

3. Demolition Request for the Non-Heritage Buildings at 850 Highbury Avenue 
North (former London Psychiatric Hospital) 
The Stewardship Sub-Committee received a brief verbal presentation from L. 
Dent explaining the demolition request for eight non-heritage buildings at 850 
Highbury Avenue North (former London Psychiatric Hospital). The Stewardship 
Sub-Committee recognized the heritage designation of the property, as well as 
the Heritage Easement Agreement held by the Ontario Heritage Trust which 
includes the horse stables, Chapel of Hope, recreation hall, Infirmary building, 
and tree allée. 
 
Motion: The Stewardship Sub-Committee does not object to the demolition of the 
eight non-heritage buildings at 850 Highbury Avenue North – noting that it 
excludes the horse stables, Chapel of Hope, recreation hall, Infirmary building, 
and tree allée. Moved: J. Hunten; Seconded: K. Waud. Passed. 
 


